
You are
cordially

invited to a 
Coronation
Tea Party

at Ivegill CE Primary School
Friday 5th May
2pm onwards



We would love it if you could
join us for to celebrate King

Charles III coronation on Friday
5th May from 2pm onwards. 
The PTA will be serving tea,
coffee and juice, along with

freshly baked scones and
biscuits. 

At the event, there will be arts
and craft activities, books to

learn about the new king, some
garden games, music- maybe

dancing! An art gallery will also
be set up to view your creations

(see next page)

The PTA will also be running a
raffle!

We do hope you can join us.



Art Gallery



It is widely recognised that the
environment is a lifelong passion of

King Charles III; therefore we are
asking each child to choose one of

these themes: Trees; Birds; Wild
Flowers; Seashore and Seashells;
Animals and Insects; Mountains/

Moorland/ Grasses as inspiration to
produce an A4 piece of artwork. This
artwork will be proudly displayed at

our Coronation Tea Party for everyone
to see. 

It could be a drawing, a painting, a
collage, a mosaic, anything! The

choice is yours! Be creative and have
fun creating your environmental

masterpiece! 


